
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tattslotto Lucky 

Supplementary Number Draw 

 
The Club’s Tattslotto Comp Round 3 is underway - 
details of winners are -   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - 

October 21
st 

 
Club General Meeting 6.45pm – Board Meeting 7.30pm. 

Zoom – Log in using this link https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

October 22
nd

  Combined Cluster Meeting with the DG – Zoom – Login Details to follow 

October 28
th
  

Club General Meeting 6.45pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

November 4
th
  

Club General Meeting 6.45pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 

ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966 

President – Mick Costello 0428 468 298 
Secretary – John Jones 0419 113 065 
Bulletin – Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 
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OCTOBER 
 
Birthdays – 
3

rd
 Marg Gallagher 

4
th
 Beryl Adcock 

 
Inductions – 
12

th
 Charlie Cunneen (1994) 

14
th
 Ron Payne (2009) 

16
th
 Gordon McKern (1976) 

 
 

Round 3 – details of winners – 
12/9/2020 #6 Barry Clayton  17/10/2020 
19/9/2020 #33 Mick Costello  24/10/2020 
26/9/2020 #14 John Jones  31/10/2020 
3/10/2020 #40 Mick Costello  7/11/2020 
10/10/2020 #3 Rod Hanson  14/11/2020 

R.I. President – Holger Knaack 
District Governor – Philip Archer 
Assistant Governor – Graeme Lynas 

 
Our Rotary meetings are currently being held 

online via zoom. 
 

See below for details on the program for each 
Club meeting. 

 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
mailto:eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub


 

 

 

 

President Mick’s Report –  
 

 

As last night seemed to be warm enough I thought it 
would be a good idea to Zoom in from my back yard, 
started well until dusk when I was attacked by the 
mozzies.   Another lesson learnt -  that is 2 lessons in 2 
weeks. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We have received resignations from both Doug Poole 
and Jack Millonig. 
 
Both Doug and Jack have advised that they are no 
longer able to participate within the club as they have 
in past and whilst we are sorry to lose members we 
totally understand and wish them well.  Both 
resignations will be formally addressed at the next 
Board meeting. 
 
 

 
 
 
The Grange raffle has been officially launched so please help us to ensure this is a success.  We’ve all saved over 
recent months by not having dinner meetings so perhaps your funds can be channelled into this fundraising 
effort.   Please share throughout your social networks and  encourage your friends to consider a tickets purchase 
– not only great odds at 1 in 200 chance to win but what a prize – a great investment!   Flyer attached. 
 
Last night’s guest speaker was Julian Mather,  master storyteller, author, cameraman and magician.  Julian’s 
storytelling certainly had all of our attention as he relayed stories of his adventures in his diverse range of careers. 
 
Next Week is a Board Meeting week so we will have a general get together from 6.45pm via Zoom and the Board 
will go to a breakout room at 7.30pm.  Board Members please get your reports to John this weekend. 
 
 
 
Mick Costello 
President 2020-2021 
  

Mick’s Quote of the Week 

Pain is temporary. It may last a minute, or an hour, 

or a day, or a year, but eventually it will subside 

and something else will take its place. If I quit, 

however, it lasts forever. 

 

-  Lance Armstrong 

 



 

 

 

 
October is ‘End Polio Support Month.’ 

Have you joined Ron’s team yet – or maybe you simply want to donate to 
the cause – let’s support PP Ron in this endeavour to raise funds and draw 
attention to this great fundraiser. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please support my 'End Polio Now' fundraiser by joining my team at 
 

https://www.rotarywalkwithus.org/fundraisers/ronpayne 
 

while also making a valued contribution to world health.  If you feel inclined to support this very important 
project further, please SHARE this post on Facebook or anywhere else you might be able to promote it.  Thank 

you enormously in anticipation. 
Ron Payne 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
End Polio Walk - We encourage members to join this 
year’s fundraising event to be held between 1-31 October. 
 
People can register at www.rotarywalkwithus.org 
 
Or can source further information on the facebook link at: 
Facebook event page - https://www.facebook.com/Rotary-
Walk-With-Us-585720215446222 
  

https://www.rotarywalkwithus.org/fundraisers/ronpayne?fbclid=IwAR0cKcOGBgIXS-00vZfwV5w0GAEy9PdK6L9IxXrT6c75wK3R1Irlg68xumA
http://www.rotarywalkwithus.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Rotary-Walk-With-Us-585720215446222
https://www.facebook.com/Rotary-Walk-With-Us-585720215446222


 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 

This image down the main street of Eaglehawk taken on the 1
st
 September 1962. 

 
 Verandahs 
 No trees 
 Gutters 
 Tram 
 Original facade on the State Savings Bank 

 
Photo supplied by Gordon McKern. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Face Masks - 
 
 
Recent changes to the face covering requirements have seen 
another surge in demand for the club’s face masks.  
  
If it’s time you changed to a good high quality double thickness 
cotton face mask then new stock is now available by contacting 
Alison - 
 
alison@bendigo.com.au or by calling 0417 562 952 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Combined Cluster Meeting with the DG  

 
Every year, each Rotary Club in the District is visited by the District Governor who attends their meeting, 
this gives all members the opportunity to talk to and connect with them on a personal level.  This of 
course can’t happen this year but DG Philip Archer is very keen to connect with us.  So, we’re having a 
combined Cluster meeting – 
 

Thursday October 22
nd

 at 6.45pm On Zoom 

 
The meeting will go for about an hour and all members, friends, family and those interested are 

encouraged to participate. 

 

 3 minute overview by each Cluster President on “highlights so far” 

 PDG Murray Verso – Foundation 

 PDG Peter Frueh - Membership 

 DG Philip Archer 

 Q & A for all using the chat function 

 

This is a great opportunity to hear about the current happenings of Rotary, the emphasis being on 

Foundation – the Charity arm of Rotary. 

 
 
  

mailto:alison@bendigo.com.au


 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 


